
April 2019 

Sadly, the Yavapai Chapter of ABATE of Arizona cannot report any super amazing rides 
we’ve been on lately. If you’ve visited our area, you’ll understand why. We just enjoyed 
record-breaking snowfall and sat on our bikes in our garages wishing for clear and warm 
skies. 

We want to give all members a heads-up regarding our regular chapter meeting on March 
13, 2019, as will be meeting at El Charro Norte Mexican Steak House in Chino Valley. 2879 
Arizona Trail, Chino Valley, AZ 86323. Phone: 928-460-5869. 

Dinner at 5, meeting at 6 in the back. Normally, We meet on the second Wednesday of each 
month at 6:00 p.m. at the VFW Post 541 in Prescott - 202 N Arizona Ave, Prescott 86301. 
For more information. Contact ycabateaz@gmail.com or call Dan @ 928-308-9911. 

We’re also excited to invite all Chapter members to join us as we head to Bullhead City for 
the Board of Director’s Meeting on March 23rd & 24th hosted by the Mohave Chapter of 
ABATE of Arizona. Here are the details: 

Meet us in Chino Valley for breakfast on March 23rd @ Gabby's Restaurant; KSU 9:30 AM. 
Gabby's Restaurant, Chino Valley is located at 2235 AZ-89, Chino Valley. Ride with us via 
Route 66 to Kingman and the EV Museum. On to Oatman, and final stop at the AVI Resort 
and Casino for 1 or 2 night stay. The next day, March 24th, we will head to the Moose Lodge 
for the Board of Director's meeting at 1:00, hosted by ABATE of AZ, Mohave Chapter. 

The best option for lodging on March 23rd is AVI Resort and Casino is south of Laughlin 
proper, 10000 Aha Macav Pkwy, Laughlin, NV 89029. 800-562-4142. The best price for 
overnight accommodations is on Expedia. There is also a KOA campground on site. 

Please keep in mind that "Riders of ALL Bikes Welcome!” Sport Bikes are underrepresented 
and we need your participation! 

Ride Safe! 

Carolyn Carver 
Communication Officer 
Yavapai Chapter of ABATE of Arizona 
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